Testimony SB348

| oppose SB348. This bill is
unconstitutional as it relates to both the
U.S. Constitution and Oregon
Constitution.

Furthermore, the timeframe is clearly
attempting to reduce and even prevent
the citizenry from being a part of the
process by not allowing sufficient time
to recelve opposition or support.
Perhaps a bill requiring minimum time
frames to allow review and facilitate a
fair process should be considered.



